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Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am writing to update you on the school’s preparations for a possible future closure due to the  
Coronavirus.  The government are updating us on a daily basis regarding their plans for containment of 
the virus.   I will inform you of any updates that effect school as they occur. If you do not hear from us, 
then assume we are continuing to open as usual. 

In order to ensure you receive updates, please make sure your contact details are up to date.  If  
anything has changed please notify the school office. 

We are planning to provide work in the event of a closure for your child/ren to complete and more infor-
mation will be sent out about this via Parentmail. We will also provide appropriate online learning support 
links for those who can access it.  Teachers will aim to provide ideas via the school website and social 
media and we will also communicate updates in this way.  However, please bear in mind, teachers may 
be caring for their own children and families, may have limited internet access. 

I will continue to keep you updated. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Claire Bader. 

I want to reassure you that this is not a notification of closure and we aim to remain open unless advised 
otherwise. 


